
Building the Future: Highlights of the NHF School Holiday Program 2024 

 

We're excited to share the success of the NHF School Holiday Program 2024! This program, 

aligned with our commitment to social responsibility, aimed to foster a unique connection 

between our employees and their children. We offered engaging activities that enriched the 

students' learning experience during their school break. 

 

A Fun and Educational Journey 

Over two days, 25 enthusiastic students aged 13-17 participated in a diverse program 

designed to inspire and empower them. 

 



 

Day 1: Energizing Activities and Real-World Insights 

The program kicked off with an energizing aerobics session, setting the stage for an interactive 

day. Icebreaker activities helped the student’s bond with each other, fostering a sense of 

camaraderie. Next, the students delved into NHF's rich history, core values, and guiding 

principles. 

 



 

A highlight was the structured plant tour at our manufacturing site. Students gained firsthand 

experience of our operations and quality control processes, providing valuable insights into a 

real-world work environment. Following the tour, engaging games like "Arrange the Numbers" 

and "Believe in Myself" promoted teamwork and self-confidence. The day concluded with a 

lesson on the 5S principles, emphasizing the importance of safety. 

 



 

Day 2: Exploring Skills and Creativity 

On the second day, the students visited the Selangor Human Resource Development Centre 

(SHRDC) in Shah Alam. Here, they explored various aspects of skill development and 

education beyond the traditional classroom setting. Back at NHF, the students toured our 



warehouse, gaining insights into the Group's logistics and supply chain management 

processes. 

 

 



The day culminated in the NHF Got Talent session, where students showcased their creativity 

and talents. The program concluded with a certificate-giving ceremony and a memorable 

photo session. 

 

A Resounding Success 

The NHF School Holiday Program 2024 was a resounding success! We are grateful for the 

participation and enthusiasm of the students, educators, and our team at Auto Global Parts. 

We were delighted to contribute to the educational and personal development of these young 

minds, and we look forward to hosting this program again next year! 


